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Moig South 
As keaton 
CO Limerick 1 7fh October 201 1 

To The IPPC 
Re : License uticals Askeaton. 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
I wrote to you on the 21" September 201 1 with a submission to you on 

t IPPC License of this operation. 
ote to you on the !jth of October to make an official complaint 

that the noise from the factory was seriously disturbing on two specific dates. 

- "Since then nothing has been done to ensure that noise from the Pfizer 
plant is being controlled to within tolerable levels. 

I wish to inform the agency that I was subjected to horrendous noise on 
Sunday the gth and Monday the IOth. On Tuesday the 1 lth and Wednesday 
12'h there was terrible noise again, along with a lot of banging noise. Then on 
Saturday l!jth and Sunday the 16'h the noise was back up to dreadful levels 
again. 

At this stage I would like to know what the agency intends doing about 
this situation. This is having an extremely disturbing affect on my quality of 
life. I do not consider that anyone should have to put up with this. The factory 
management are totally aware of what they are subjecting me to but do not 
seem willing to take any meaningful action to reduce the noise levels they 
emit. 

I shall continue to record each incident where I am unreasonably 
disturbed and report the same to you until such time as someone takes some 

" * - , .  I mgde _ \ -  the factory management aware of this. 

. >. . -  
notice. 

. .  

Declan Prendivjl 
*. ~ i . .  
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